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RECREATION ADVISORY COMMITTEE MINUTES 
Regular Meeting 

September 17, 2019 
 

The Recreation Advisory Committee held a regular meeting on September 17, 2019 at 7:11pm at the Municipal Building, 
150 Kennedy Rd. Tranquility NJ  07879. 
 
ROLL CALL: Colleen McLean, Brad Jones, Cyndy Devesly, Patty DeClesis, Yvonne Hernandez and Gladys Golder. 
Also present:  Kim Mantz, Rec Secretary.  
Members absent: Deana Lykins 
MINUTES: Approval of Minutes of July 16, 2019. Motion to accept the minutes made by Gladys seconded by Cyndy.  
No discussion. All Ayes.  
 
ACTIVITY UPDATE: 
Summer Activity Series:  
The volunteers were fantastic. After a brief discussion, the program, with a possible restructuring, will be discussed more in 
January due to the severe drop in attendance. It was suggested there be a sensory corner this summer for children that 
may not be able to participate in the regular activities.   
 
NEW BUSINESS:  
Green Township Day (GTD):  
1. Kim ran through what had been done and what still needs to be finished before GTD. The job assignments were 
discussed and as of now we will have enough volunteers.  
We are still looking to fill spots for the dunk tank. Currently there are two people scheduled, Mark Zschack and Danny 
Conkling.  We will have the purple box set up with the surveys so residents can make suggestions.  
Halloween Event: 
Will be a Family Pumpkin Carve at Town Hall. The carved pumpkins will remain there to decorate for Halloween.  
Yvonne will speak with Zach at Tranquility Farms about the pumpkin donations. The Recreation Committee will supply the 
carving kits, templates, apple cider, cookies and donuts. We will have to purchase the pumpkins if we cannot get them 
donated.  
 
 
MATTERS FROM RECREATION COMMITTEE MEMBERS:  
Colleen suggested having resident questions answered in the Grapevine.  
 
The Spring Skedaddle was discussed and Brad will come back to the Committee with concrete plans. We need to make 
sure it is placed in the budget for next year. The hope is to run it from the airport to EverGreen Park if the distance can be 
worked out.  
 
The bus trip to Hunterdon Hills Playhouse to see “Barefoot in the Park” currently has 36 tickets sold 
 
Upon motion duly made and a vote of all ayes, the meeting was adjourned at 8:51pm. 
 
Respectfully Submitted, 
Kim Mantz 

 
Recreation Secretary       Date approved: October 15, 2019 


